
THE JEFFERSON MEDICAL COLLEGE OF PHILADELPHIA 
1025 W ALNUT S TREET 

April 11, 1955 

Leonidas H. Berry, M. D. 
412 EB.st 47th Street 
Chicago 15, Ill. 

Dear Doctor Berry: 

I have been informed by Dr. Arthur J(irchner of Los Angeles 
that you have been invited to participate in the Post­
graduate Course of The American College of Gastroenterology 
which will be held in Chicago, October 27, 28, and 29, 1955. 
I wonder if you would be good enough to complete the en­
closed blank and return it to me at your earliest convenience. 
I am looking forward to seeing you at this forthcoming meet­
ing. 

With kind regards , 

Sincerely, 

c.f!tiAlirts, M.D. 
Associate Professor of 

CWW:rj Medicine 
Encl . 


